
From: Policy, Planning  
Sent: 30 October 2018 15:28 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: RE: Goodworth Clatford Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 consultation. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for your email below, inviting Southern Water to comment on the Submission version of 
the Goodworth Clatford Neighbourhood Plan.  I confirm we have reviewed the Plan and are pleased 
to note that the majority of our previous comments have been accommodated within the Submission 
Plan.  As such, we have no further representations to make, and look forward to being kept informed 
of the Plan's progress. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Charlotte Mayall  
Development Manager 
 

  
T. 01273 663742  
www.southernwater.co.uk 
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